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December 22, 2020 

Hello North Syracuse Central School District Staff, Parents and Guardians,  

In an effort to continuously manage the spread of COVID-19 throughout the holiday season we are 
asking parents to notify the NSCSD directly when a child tests positive or is quarantined during the 
holiday recess. NSCSD families are asked to call or e-mail Christopher Leahey, Associate 
Superintendent (315-218-2124; cleahey@nscsd.org) to report a positive case from December 23-
January 3. When school resumes on January 4, 2021, parents should report positive cases to their 
child’s school nurse. 

Thank you for your continued partnership in managing the community spread of COVID 19. I wish you 
and your family a safe and healthy holiday. 

Sincerely, 

 

Daniel D. Bowles 
Superintendent of Schools 
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